
 

 

 

Public Notice 
  

 
 

Notice of Intention to Amend “Tariff of Fees By-Law with Respect 
to Planning and Other Municipal Applications” (By-Law 85-96) 

Housekeeping Amendment 
 
Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its meeting on Wednesday, 
February 26, 2025, at 9:30 a.m., in the Council Chambers at City Hall (with the option of 
electronic participation), City Council intends to consider a proposed amendment to Schedule 
A of the Tariff of Fees By-Law with Respect to Planning and Other Municipal Applications (By-
Law 85-96, as amended).   
 
Proposed By-law Amendment: 
 
The proposed housekeeping amendment adds language to existing notes and also adds new 
notes to sections of ‘Schedule A to By-Law 85-96’ to provide clarity on how fees are to be 
calculated. In addition to the proposed amendment to ‘Notes’, the Removal of Holding (H) 
Symbol fee and the Zoning By-Law Amendment Base Fee are proposed to be amended. 
The amendment to these fees are further explained below: 
 

TYPE OF 
APPLICATION 

CURRENT FEE 
PROPOSED 

FEE 
RATIONALE 

Removal of 
Holding (H) 
Symbol 

$28,316 $8,316 

This application type should not 
be subject to a pre-consultation, 
and therefore that fee should not 
be increased to incorporate the 
pre-consultation cost of $20,000 
as explained in Recommendation 
Report PBGM-2024-796. 

Zoning By-Law 
Amendment Base 
Fee 

$62,602 $42,602 

The $20,000 pre-consultation fee 
was incorporated twice into this 
fee, whereas it should have only 
been added once to the 
application base fee as explained 
in Recommendation Report 
PBGM-2024-796. The base fee 
was intended to be the amount 
that is now proposed. 

 
Members of the public may attend the Council meeting in person or watch the meeting live 
from the City of Brampton website at: 
https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx  or 
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html  
 

https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html


 
 

 

Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting, either in-person or 
remotely, should contact the City Clerk’s Office; and any written submissions related to this 
matter may be submitted via email to the City Clerk at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca by 
4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 25th, 2025. 
 
A copy of the proposed by-law amendment, as part of the Council meeting agenda, will be 
available from the City’s website (linked below), as of Friday, February 21st, 2025. 
https://www.brampton.ca/en/city-hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx 
 
In the event that Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of the matter, no further 
public notice will be given. 
 
Dated: February 20, 2025 
 
G. Scharback, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2172 cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  
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